THE UNIVERSITY OF JOWA

IOWA CITY, IOWA 52240

DIVISION OF MATHEMATICAL SCIENCES
Department of Computer Science -
Department of Mathematics
Department of Statistics

November 24, 1970

Professor B. E. Gillam
Mathematies Department
Drake University

Des Moines, Iowa 50311

Dear Professor Gillam:

I am enclosing a copy of my letter to Professor Pilgrim. As
you see we have already scheduled two invited speakers and a panel
discussion. I would think that any contributed papers would make
the agenda very crowded. Perhaps this year we should dispense with
the first letter to the membership and mail the questionnaires on
accreditation and certification in February or March.

Sincerely,
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Tim Robertson
Asseciate Professor
Department of Statistics
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